
From: Earley, Jimmy
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/1/2012 6:18:04 PM
Subject: FW: FREE "Insider Threats" Workshop on August 14-15, 2012, at 4430 Broad River 

Road from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. ~ conference room 105
Attachments: im4511_20120720_113816.pdf

Christian, I just wanted to make you aware that we lined up at two-day training course that focuses on internal 
security threats.  We invited 26 state agencies (including all cabinet agencies), two counties and the City of 
Columbia to attend.   We hope turn out will be strong and will try to schedule additional training in the future.  
Thanks, Jimmy

_____________________________________________
From: Earley, Jimmy 
Sent: Tuesday, July 31, 2012 1:45 PM
To: Earley, Jimmy
Subject: FREE "Insider Threats" Workshop on August 14-15, 2012, at 4430 Broad River Road from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
~ conference room 105

Greetings,

The S. C. Division of State Information Technology (DSIT) is pleased to host a FREE 2-day ‘Insider 
Threats’ Workshop on August 14-15, 2012, at DSIT, 4430 Broad River Road from 8:30 a.m. until 
4:30 p.m.  This training is offered by way of a federal grant and will be conducted by Carnegie 
Mellon University instructors with a focus on three types of insider threats targeted:  IT sabotage, 
theft of intellectual property and fraud.  Carnegie Mellon’s insider threat vulnerability assessment 
will be reviewed to demonstrate how to carefully evaluate an organization’s defensive posture 
against malicious activity carried out by insiders.  Organizational, personnel, security and process 
issues will be addressed based on their analysis of over 250 actual insider threat cases.   A course 
syllabus is attached below for your review.

Your IT director also received notification of this workshop.  With limited seating available, I invite 
you or your IT director to designate one (1) person from your agency to join us for this important 
and timely workshop.  Please forward the name of your agency representative to me no later than 
Friday, August 10th.  I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,

Jimmy Earley
S.C. Budget and Control Board
Director, Division of State Information Technology
4430 Broad River Road
Columbia, S.C.  29210
jearley@cio.sc.gov
803.896.0222
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